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Tuesday 19th November 2024 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

KS2 A Christmas Carol – Friday 29th November 
 

 
We have arranged for children from KS2 to see a very special performance of “A Christmas 
Carol”. 
 
The performance will take place during the morning at St. Mary`s Catholic Academy, with 
children travelling via school minibus and returning before lunch. Children will be 
accompanied by members of staff. 
 
To allow time for transport we are asking for children from Year 5/6 to arrive at school for 
8.15am, dropping off at the hall. 
 
Children from Year 3/4 should arrive at the normal time of 8.40am. 
 
Please provide your consent via Scopay as soon as possible. 

 
I`m sure this will be an enjoyable experience! 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Mrs Rathbone 
Principal 
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